From: royelyn wootten

To: City Council
Subject: Smart Water Meters (#12 on Tuesday"s City Council agenda)
Date: Monday, December 06, 2021 7:48:39 PM

Dear Council Members,

| am a senior resident of Sebastopol, and I'm very concerned that you're considering
purchasing Smart Water Meters for our city. These would, as you know, put out
electro magnetic radiation (EMF's). Sebastopol's General Plan calls for MINIMIZING
EMF radiation and for the community to opt OUT of public utility smart meters.

This proposal would add 3,000 transmitters to the city, and when technology needs to
upgrade, it will be to 5G, using millimeter waves which independent scientists are
warning are very harmful!

PLEASE DO NOT APPROVE of #12, Smart Water Meters, on your agenda.

Thanks you,
Royelyn Wootten
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